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	Text2: 

__________________________________________
Mayor Patrick Brown, City of Brampton
	Text3: WHEREAS:
	Text4: THEREFORE: 
	Text5: The Salvation Army Week 
	Text8: The Salvation Army is the largest non-governmental service provider in Canada and has been serving men, women, and children across our great nation for over 135 years.

The Salvation Army is distinguished by its compassion and commitment towards those it serves across a broad range of services and programs including food banks, homeless shelters, thrift stores, mental health counselling, correctional & justice services, community & family services and many more.

The Salvation Army celebrates and recognizes the hard work and dedication of the countless volunteers who have and continue to volunteer with The Salvation Army and deliver the many critical services it provides.

The Salvation Army's annual Christmas Kettle Campaign is a symbol of hope to people who receive care from The Salvation Army in Brampton each year.

I, Mayor Patrick Brown, on behalf of Brampton City Council, do hereby proclaim December 16-20, 2024 as “The Salvation Army Week” in the City of Brampton.


